
From: Reed and Joli Martic [mailto:rjmartic@frontier.com]  

Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 3:59 PM 

To: Jane Rasely <jrasely@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Re: City of Bainbridge Island Notice of Application 

 

Hi Jane, 

 

Thank you for the notice regarding the Madrona School application.  Just to be clear, it is my understanding 

that the city will accept comments from the public for the next (business) days.  Can you please let me know 

what is the best way to submit a comment? 

 

Thanks so much, 

Joli Martic 

 

From: Jane Rasely <jrasely@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Date: Friday, October 14, 2016 at 3:39 PM 

To: Barbara and Bill Stuart <bsharpestuart@comcast.net>, Bill Stuart <billstuartee@comcast.net>, Brain 

Garcia <strandeddesigns20@msn.com>, Chuck and Nancy Trauth <ctrauth474@aol.com>, Cindy Smith 

<madronateacher7@aol.com>, Dave & Pam Halvorsen <dana_1016@msn.com>, Dave and Pam 

Halvorsen <pbquitslund@msn.com>, Donna Greenawalt <dgreenawalt34@gmail.com>, Eileen Ward 

<eileenwa@gmail.com>, Eric Engelbrecht <ericengelbrecht54@gmail.com>, Eric Thorsted 

<ethorsted@gmail.com>, Isaac Kemsley <suncloudyday@yahoo.com>, Jennifer Evans 

<jenrevans@me.com>, Joan Walters <joan.walters@comcast.net>, Reed and Joli Martic 

<rjmartic@frontier.com>, John Hickey <johnh99@comcast.net>, Jon Gleasman 

<jon@jongleasman.com>, Karla Holmes and Bill Eckel <william.eckel@gmail.com>, Lynn Swan 

<lswan@bainbridge.net>, Mackall Allen <scottandmackall@earthlink.net>, Merry McAllister 

<mcallistermerry@gmail.com>, Patricia Lahtinen <patricialahtinen@msn.com>, Patti Schroeder 

<pbschroe988@gmail.com>, "Robert F. Miller" <raea2004@comcast.net>, Ron Peltier 

<rpeltier@bainbridgewa.gov>, Stephen Wilson <swilsondvm@comcast.net>, Tim Goss 

<tgossla@msn.com>, Tom Kuniholm and Terry Siebert <terrysiebert@comcast.net> 

Cc: Josh Machen <jmachen@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: City of Bainbridge Island Notice of Application 

 

Good Afternoon, 

  

You are receiving this notice because you placed your name on an e-mail list to receive notifications 

about the Madrona School application for a City permit.  Please see the attached Notice of Application 

for the Madrona School.  If you have any questions or concerns, please e-mail the City at 

pcd@bainbridgewa.gov. 

  

Thank you, 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 



  

 


